The Malling School Beech Road East Malling Kent ME19 6DH Tel: 01732 840995 Web: themallingschool.kent.sch.uk



















Email: office@themallingschool.kent.sch.uk

30th June 2025 CDm/KTr

## **Dear Parents and Carers**

Following a review of the weather forecast, we are expecting higher temperatures tomorrow than today. As a result, students are permitted to wear their TMS PE kit on Tuesday 1st July.

Please note:

- Only official TMS PE kit items are allowed.
- Non-uniform sportswear or alternative items are not permitted.

This adjustment applies only to Tuesday 1st July at this stage, as the forecast indicates a drop in temperature from Wednesday. We will continue to monitor the weather daily and update you accordingly.

## **Uniform Expectations from Wednesday 2nd July:**

- Ties are optional
- Blazers are not required in school (this includes classrooms, corridors, and outdoor areas)
- Hoodies and non-uniform items remain unacceptable and must not be worn as substitutes for blazers

To help students stay hydrated, we have set up a lunchtime water station supervised by duty staff. This provides students with access to cold water alongside the existing water fountains.

We are incredibly proud of our students. Their conduct, behaviour and continued commitment to the uniform policy have been exemplary. As always, we will make sensible adjustments when appropriate to ensure their safety and comfort.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely



Chris Dmytruk Deputy Headteacher